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To: _WEB_Local Plan; _Council_Slimbridge Parish
S37 Land at Wisloe

Attachments: .JPG

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear

 

Please find attached our letter regarding the proposed development at Wisloe. Since our last email, the 

land to the right of the lane by our bungalow (which was originally planned to be the main entrance to the 

estate) has been flooded.  A shallow pond has formed directly behind the hedge due to the heavy rain fall 

during the past few weeks. We have also had a lot of retaining  water on our driveway which would 

normally drain off into the ditch on the other side of the lane, but not able to due to the flooding in the 

field. 

 

 If it is like this now, what will it be like if all this land behind us is built on. Where would the water go? 

 

 

Susan please can you confirm receipt of this email. 

 

 

Regards 

 


